
Presentation Request Form 

Completed Forms shall be submitted to the Legislative Services Section and can be dropped off or 
mailed to Town Hall, Attn: Legislative Services Section, 6311 Old Church Road, Caledon, ON L7C 1J6; 
faxed to 905-584-4325 or emailed to agenda@caledon.ca  

Applicant Information 

Last Name: First Name: 

Street Number: Street Name: 

Town/City: Postal Code: 

Email Address: Contact Number: 

Please state the purpose of the presentation (subject matter to be discussed) and any other 
relevant information regarding the Presentation Request: 

Personal information contained on this form is collected under the authority of the Municipal Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act, and will be used for the purpose of providing correspondence relating to matters before Council.  

Please note that all meetings are open to the public except where permitted to be closed under legislated authority. 
Council meetings are audio recorded and available on the Town’s website. Questions about this collection should be 
forwarded to the Municipal Freedom of Information Coordination at 905.584.2272.

mailto:agenda@caledon.ca

	Last Name: Davy
	First Name: Fay
	Street Address Name: King St East
	Street Address Town or City: Bolton
	Street Address Postal Code: L7E 1E8
	Email Address: fdavy@ccs4u.org
	Street Address Number: 18 
	Contact Number: 905-951-2300 ext 204
	State the purpose of the presentation: Transportation is critically important to hundreds of Caledon residents.  Without it, they are unable to maintain residency in this community or access many of its economic, social and recreational offerings.  CCS has been intentional in reaching out for support from the Mayor and Council in numerous ways over the past year beginning with an information evening for all Council candidates in September 2018 before the election.  This was followed up with a comprehensive information package provided to Council and the Town’s CAO in December, 2018; meetings with the Mayor and Town staff in 2018/19; a failed motion in January 2019 for Town support; and intermittent discussions with the Town’s CFO over the past few months.  We continue to advocate for Town of Caledon support via a business case that we believe makes good sense and should fall within the Town’s interest and oversight.  We believe that the overwhelming majority of Town residents support the municipality stepping up for those segments of the population that we are asking the Town to support.

It is undeniable that able-bodied Caledon residents under 65 year of age, mainly youth and those with lower incomes, have significant challenges in accessing employment, education and community services in our community.  The Region’s GO service and Brampton Transit offer limited access points on the fringe of the Caledon borders but without the means of reaching those transfer points, hundreds of Caledon residents remain disadvantaged, isolated and unable to access important Town services and other resources outside Town borders.

We will share the operations of the CCS Transportation Program, how it is generously supported by the Region of Peel and how this funding is blended with LHIN funding and our own fundraising efforts.  We will describe our “shared model” that supports sustainability, fleet health, ride and back office efficiencies.  Finally, we will highlight the eligibility criteria for these two distinct programs and then identify those rides that are presently unsupported by any level of government.

In partnership with the Town of Caledon, and through an MTO grant that was extended by an additional year, CCS completed a two-year community transportation pilot program. A five year grant proposal was then approved by the previous government just prior to the writ being dropped in 2018. This commitment was held in abeyance under the new government and “re-approved” and announced in January, 2019. Funding has still not flowed to the Town and then to CCS although a bus has already been purchased by CCS and we await delivery. We will share learnings from the pilot project and what we anticipate will occur in the renewed five-year project that will likely be compressed into 3.5 years. The data that will emerge from this renewed program will be of value to the Town in its transportation planning. 
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